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22 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Cares 
 
MULTICULTURAL PUBLIC SPEAKING - SCHOOL FINAL 
 
I would like to inform you that your child has been selected as a class finalist for the Stage 2 
Multicultural Perspectives Public Speaking Competition for 2022. 
 
We congratulate them on their wonderful achievement. 
 
You are invited to attend the school final which will be held on Thursday 24 March 2022 at 11.40 am 
in the school hall.  We will begin with the Stage 2 finalists, followed by the Stage 3 finalists 
commencing at approximately 12:15 pm. 
 
Two representatives from each stage will then be selected to represent Grose View Public School at 
the Local Schools Multicultural Perspectives Public Speaking Competition final. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the school final. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins 
Public Speaking Coordinator 
Assistant Principal 
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